
                                             Aug. 18, 2010 

 
HINODE ELECTRIC CO., LTD. 

                 Sales Department 
TEL: 03-3860-8661 FAX: 03-3860-8660 

 
                

Subject: Discontinuance of production for micro-switch MS-2H 
 

Due to product unification, production of our MS-2H micro-switch will be discontinued.  The information on a 

substitute product and the termination date for sales are as follows; 

 

1. Substitute micro-switch : AMS-7B01 

AMS-7B01 has a switch with longer terminals enabling easier soldering.  There is no difference between 

MS-2H and AMS-7B01 in terms of the electrical characteristics and environmental resistance.  The outward 

form and the installation are the same as those of MS-2H.  

 

2. Dimensions

 

3. Termination of sales for the MS-2H 

・Purchase orders for the MS-2H will be accepted until December 31, 2010.   

・For customers who have difficulty changing model in such a short period, please contact our sales department, 

and we will arrange to postpone the due date.  The due date may possibly be extended until March 31, 

2011; however, we would require a forecast for the purchase orders, and the current price for MS-2H would 

be re-quoted in accordance with the quantity in the forecast. 

・After the above dates, basically, we will be unable to accept any purchase orders for the MS-2H.   

・The substitute micro-switch AMS-7B01 is available now.  Lead-time for the first order may be slightly 

longer than the usual.   

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

(Substitution) 


